
 

ZOOMERS - WE’VE GOT THE POWER
 

 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE UPCOMING

 
GENERAL MEETING OF THE GREATER SUDBURY CHAPTER OF CARP

 
THURSDAY, MARCH 28, 2013     BEGINNING AT 1.00 PM

Coffee @ 12:30PM
 

SCIENCE NORTH, LAAMANEN ROOM, BOARD WALK ENTRANCE
 
 

LUNCH for members at Element:  Soup or Salad and a sandwich
 @ $7 (taxes included). 

 
 

TOPIC FOR THE MARCH GENERAL MEETING:
 

Kim Scott, Executive Director CHHA Sudbury will speak on the 
topic “Hearing Loss & What to look for in a hearing aid”. 

 
FOLLOWED BY A TRAVEL CLUB MEETING

(Will be showing pictures of the Feb cruise) & discussing April trip 
TO BE HELD IN THE EXHIBITS RM – 2ND FL SCIENCE NORTH

 
 

PLAN TO ATTEND – EVERYONE WELCOME
“A New Vision of Aging for Canada”

 
 

 



For information on CARP membership and benefits 
contact Patricia Douglas @carpsudbury09@gmail.com 


